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Thank you Villa Maria High School
 
The MUHC Patient Education O�ce salutes Villa Maria High School, 
its sta� and its students. Their steadfast support over years has 
made a tremendous di�erence to the understanding and 
well-being of our patients and has been helpful to our clinical 
students and sta�.

A recent patient said, “Understanding and knowing what to expect 
made a huge di�erence in lowering my stress level. The website 
and the booklet was so clear and comprehensive. Without it, I was 
facing a complete unknown. With what I read, I knew what was 
coming and that allowed me to feel I had some control.”

Without the yearly support from Villa and other sponsors, we 
would not have been able to provide this service to our patients. 
Even this year, in spite of the restrictions Imposed by COVID, the 
students at Villa Maria raised over $12,000. Amazing! We are very 
grateful.

The materials made possible by VM are integral to our patient care 
and clinical education; however, they reach far beyond  the MUHC 
community. Requests from institutions are received  from all over 
the world and we can freely share what we have done because of 
the fundraising e�orts of the students at Villa. Hats o� to them!
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